
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                      2nd February 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

MONDAY AFTER-SCHOOL INTERVENTION – VCERT PE 

 

Your child is requested to attend intervention sessions beginning on Monday 6th February 2023. These 

intervention sessions will run every Monday 3pm-4pm with Monday 6th March being the last. Students are 

expected to treat this as a normal lesson and be prompt. The session is vital in the preparation for the VCERT 

exam on the 8th March 2023 and to give greater support to students in achieving their target grades. 

 

Sessions like this have been very successful and supported the exam success for previous Year 10 students. 

 

Attendance to these sessions is essential. 

 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms K Garnham 

Teacher of Physical Education 

 

 


